
 
 

GUI Declaration Letter 

 

Date: 2015-08-06  

   

FCC ID: GZ5NVG34NX4 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern:  

 

We, ARRIS Group, Inc. declares that as part of the DFS functionality in the WLAN driver, software is 

implemented to react to radar detection messages and move to a new channel. The control of this 

functionality is not accessible to anyone under any conditions.  

 

Thank you for your attention.  

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

 

----------------------------------- 

Wilson Wang  / Hardware Engineer 

ARRIS Group, Inc. 

2500 Walsh Ave. Santa Clara, CA 95051 USA 

Tel: (408) 235-5523 

Fax: (510) 490-5776 

E-mail: wilson.wang@arris.com 

 


